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Jaden Jones 

By email: fyi-request-17841-6896b776@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Tēnā koe Jaden 

 

Information Request – 1st and 2nd alarm fires in Christchurch 

 

I refer to your official information request dated 5 December 2021 asking for the following 
information: 
 

Can you please send me incident reports for any 1st and 2nd+ Alarm fires in Christchurch within the 

past 5 weeks. 

 

On 6 December 2021 and again on 15 December 2021, we emailed you seeking to clarify the scope 
of your request.  On 18 December, you advised that your request would be satisfied by the 
provision of a list of 1st and 2nd alarm fires in Christchurch within the past 5 weeks.  
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose the information. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Amelia Dalley 
Manager, Information Requests 
 
encl 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

